
Good morning Jerri, 

 

I hope that you’re well.  

 

I must inform you that I will need to step down from the LACH. Relating to our previous 

discussion about school conflicts, it appears as though I will have a conflict once again next 

semester, unfortunately.  

 

Thank you again for being accommodating this semester.  

 

Kindly, 

 

Josh  

 


